
Uniform Law Commission Executive Committee  

Email Ballot Minutes 

June 15, 2018 

 

On June 15, 2018 a ballot was sent to members of the Executive Committee on whether a budget 

adjustment (to provide the funds needed for architectural millwork, furniture repair, repair and 

replacement of shelving in the copy room and kitchen, and full replacement of the kiosk on the 

far east side of the building; the combined total cost of these repairs is $17,500) should be 

approved.  
 

The following members of the Executive Committee voted in favor of the adjustment to the 

budget:  Diane Boyer-Vine, Thomas Buiteweg, Richard Cassidy, Gail Hagerty, Barry Hawkins, 

Ryan Leonard, Carl Lisman, Anita Ramasastry, Daniel Robbins, Steve Wilborn, and Nora 

Winkelman.   Being a majority of the Executive Committee, the budget adjustment was 

approved. 

 

 

 


